
 
 

 
  
 
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Swimming is a National Curriculum requirement and with this comes the 

expectation that your child is taught to swim at least 25 metres by the end 

of Key Stage 2.   

 

In order to achieve this, your child will be going to The Neptune swimming 

pool for swimming sessions.  These sessions will be on every afternoon for 

two weeks, starting 18th November 2019. 

 

The sessions are from 1:00 – 1:45pm and this does not affect lunchtime. 

 

No jewellery is allowed during these sessions and goggles are only permitted 

with written parental consent.  Please ensure your child remembers their 

kit every day.  Children must have an inhaler with them if required; they will 

not be permitted to go swimming without one. Please note – boys should not 

wear long fashion shorts and girls should not wear two-piece swimsuits. 

 

We encourage you to allow your child to make the most of this opportunity 

to reach the national expectation. 

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

 

  Miss Thompson and Mrs McLean 


